
Q&A WITH JUDGE SHELLA DEEN
Our DEI Programming Committee is pleased to host this exclusive event with the South Asian Bar
Association of Northern California (SABA-NC). Join us Wednesday, June 21st at our Silicon Valley
office for an intimate Q&A session with former Hoge Fenton Shareholder, Hon. Shella Deen of the
Santa Clara County Superior Court.  Learn more about the event and register here.

https://southasianbar.app.neoncrm.com/np/clients/southasianbar/event.jsp?event=92
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